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Ocean Network Express (East Asia). Ltd. 

22-23/F, Two Harbour Square, 

No. 180, Wai Yip Street, Kwun Tong, Kowloon, 

Hong Kong 

 

 

  

July 28, 2020 

 

 

Dear Valued ONE Customer, 

 

Ital Lirica106w was on her way from Ningbo to Singapore and crew was tested COVID-19 

positive. Now she was required to stay at HKG anchorage for quarantine. Vessel expects delay 

on her original schedule to Durban.  We will keep update of developments of the vessel. 

  

We regret for the inconvenience caused and thank you for your understanding in this regard. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account representative 

for additional information.   

 

Sincerely,  

Ocean Network Express Ltd. 


